
 
 

 
Invitation to Bid 

 
The Lisle Park District 

 2025 Asphalt Pathway Repairs 
Lisle, Illinois 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Lisle Park District that competitive bids will be received for 
2025 Asphalt Pathway Repairs. Specifications and other documents are available by 
contacting Aaron Cerutti, Superintendent of Parks and Facilities at 630-353-4381 Monday 
through Friday between 7 am and 2:30 pm.   Documents are also available online at 
lisleparkdistrict.org. 
 
A mandatory prebid meeting will be held at the Lisle Park District Recreation Center at 
1925 Ohio St., Lisle, IL 60532 on Thursday, July 17th, 2025 at 10 am.  No bids will be 
accepted by persons not having been in attendance.  
 
Proposals must be sealed, clearly identified as 2025 Asphalt Pathways Repairs Bid and 
sent to the attention of the Superintendent of Parks and Facilities.  Said proposals will be 
received until the hour of 10 am, Tuesday, July 29th,  2025, at The Lisle Park District 
Recreation Center and at that time publicly opened and read. 
 
All bids offered must be accompanied by a certified check, cashier’s check, or a 
satisfactory bid bond payable to the Lisle Park District in the amount of five thousand 
dollars ($5000.00) as bid security. 
 
The Lisle Park District reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any technicalities 
and to award the contract in the best interest of the District. 
  
 


